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3 December 2011
Service Announcement 001/03122011

Millennium Exchange - Introduction of Third Partition – Update
The purpose of this announcement is to advise customers that today's third partition go live activities have proved successful and a “Go” decision has been reached. 
Reference Data will be available as usual on Monday morning, 5 December 2011, and will include the new third partition configuration.
Customers are advised to take a full Reference Data download on Monday morning.
Customers are advised that the Load ID and Multicast Channel ID, for all inactive instruments have not been changed as part of the go live activities. An update will be provided to customers to advise on any further changes to these inactive instruments in due course. 

A list of Inactive Instruments can be found in Appendix A, which accompanies this announcement. The Exchange can confirm that there are no pending delayed trades on these instruments. 

Service Desk Support

The Service Desk and Technical Account Managers will be available from 07:00 GMT on Monday to assist with any queries. Contact details are displayed below:

Tel: +44 (0) 207 797 1500

Email: support@londonstockexchange.com
Exchange(s):





London Stock Exchange








Environment(s):





Millennium Exchange Production Environment





Type:





Technical Update





Product(s):





Millennium Exchange





Additional Information:





If you have any queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager or the Millennium Service Desk on 020 7797 1500.





An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of the Exchange's Internet site 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib" �http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib�












